
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Skagit County Hearing Examiner will hold a public 
hearing on Wednesday, January 25, 2012 in the Board of County Commissioners 
Hearing Room, 1800 Continental Place, Mount Vernon, Washington, at the hour of 9:00 
a.m. or soon thereafter, for the purpose of determining the following:   
 

A. Special Use Permit Modification PL11-0178 submitted by Sedro-Woolley School 
District #101 to allow for the placement of a 2-room portable classroom instead of 
the permanent 4-classroom addition previously approved in 2004 located at Big 
Lake School.  The portable will be located approximately 54 feet west of Classroom 
Bldg “B”. The proposed project is located at Big Lake Elementary School, 16802 
Lake View Blvd., Mount Vernon, WA; within a portion of the S ½ of the SW ¼ of 
Section 25, Township 34 N, Range 04 E. W.M. Skagit County, WA. Parcel Number 
P27787.  Staff Contact:  Marge Swint, Senior Planner.  

 


